THE CiTYy oF NEwW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
NEw YORK, N.Y. 10007

March 13, 2020

The Honorable Corey Johnson
Council Speaker

City Hall

New York, NY 10007

Dear Speaker Johnson:

Regarding the February 24™ letter sent to you for the purpose of recommending Niisha
Butler for appointment to the New York City Tax Commission, I hereby ask the City Council to
withdraw her name from consideration at this time.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Lonko -

Bill de Blasio
Mayor

BDB:ml

cc: Niisha Butler
Laura Anglin, Deputy Mayor for Operations
Frances Henn, President, New York City Tax Commission
Yume Kitasei, Director, Mayor’s Office of City Legislative Affairs



